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Comments: Old Growth Forests are important not only for carbon sequestration, but also for maintaining a
healthy ecological system in its support of a biodiverse mixture of species. Please do not open any of these
important areas to logging. None of the justifications you offer for these practices are realistic or valid. These Old
Growth Forests should be left alone and undamaged. Thank you for your attention to this message.
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